
Letter of Appeal 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Appeal for Privacy Shield Certification Denial 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal the denial of our application for Privacy Shield certification 

dated [date of denial]. We appreciate the time and effort your team has dedicated to reviewing 

our application, and we respect your concerns, but we believe there are grounds to reconsider our 

case. 

Our company, [Your Company Name], has implemented robust privacy policies and practices 

that align with the principles of the Privacy Shield framework. We have taken significant steps to 

ensure that our data handling and processing procedures meet the highest privacy standards. 

We would like to address the specific reasons cited for the denial: [list specific reasons]. We 

believe that we have made substantial improvements, which include [detail improvements 

made], and we are committed to ongoing compliance and enhancement of our data protection 

measures. 

We request a re-evaluation of our application based on the additional documentation and 

information we have provided, which we believe demonstrate our adherence to Privacy Shield 

principles. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your favorable response and the 

opportunity to discuss our appeal further. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 


